
  

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

  

 

  

2023-24 NEWSLETTER 

 

 

5500 E. 45th St. N Bel Aire, KS 67220 Sunrise Christian Academy 316.744.9262   www.sunrisechristian.org 

 

“Educating for 

Time & Eternity!” 

 

FWC/SWC Jobs Available:  https://docs.google.com/spreadsheets/d/1LLDyvdrJtggQxTYZ6Mq8hjco63ZZ7K47IETkAZ6FUwM/edit#gid=0 

 Donate to our “Building A Legacy” Fund Anytime!  https://donorbox.org/legacy-campaign-3 

     Can you believe that we are down to the final 2 weeks of school?! Let’s continue the hard 
work as we want to finish strong. There are many items of importance coming up between 
now and the end of school, so read your newsletter and check Facebook. 

From the Superintendent    May 8, 2024 
      

     “You will show me the path of life; In Your presence is fullness of joy; At 

Your right hand are pleasures forevermore!” -Psalm 16:11 

Orchestra Concert Rescheduled 
Due to the forecasted bad this past Monday, the 

Orchestra concert was rescheduled for Monday, May 
13th - 7pm at VIMA Church, 9112 E. Central 

We have extra class pictures 
available for purchase in 

Robin Westerfield’s office 
for $10. Mrs. Crisp has extra 

Elementary class photos. 
 

  
 

What an exciting time to celebrate the opening of the 

Beta Building. On Monday, we gathered all the 

students to dedicate it to the Lord. We are so thankful 

that the Lord has provided this building for us and we 

look forward to using it. Not just more space for our 

students, but as well room to begin enrichment of our 

programs in terms of technology, such as drones and 

robotics and other areas. A special thanks to those 

who provided Crumbl Cookies for factory, staff and 

students to commemorate that first day. 

https://docs.google.com/spreadsheets/d/1LLDyvdrJtggQxTYZ6Mq8hjco63ZZ7K47IETkAZ6FUwM/edit#gid=0
https://donorbox.org/legacy-campaign-3


 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

GIRLS 

BASKETBALL 

IMPORTANT YEAR END DATES 
End of Year Dates 
 

May 8  Final Exams Start 

May 10  Kindergarten Graduation  7pm 

May 13  Orchestra Concert 7pm  (Vima Church) 
Last Day for Seniors 

   Special Awards Chapel 1:30pm 

May 14  8th Grade Promotion   7pm   (Last Day for 8th Graders) 

May 15  Last Day for Junior High Students 

May 16  Last Day for Senior High Students 

May 17  High School Graduation 
   Last Day for Elementary – ½ day only 

(this will be a Field Day and students will dismiss at noon) 
 

The summer vacation is almost here, so students, parents, and staff - let’s  
make these 2 weeks a great way to end this wonderful year. Continue to pray 
for the school, but also thank the Lord for the many blessings and for all that 

has taken place during the 2023–24 school year! 

 

 

 
Kindergarten needs 

FWC/SWC help with Graduation 
on Friday, May 10th at 7:00pm.   

If anyone would like to help with 
making punch for the reception, 

please contact Mrs. Primm @ 
316-250-9295.  FWC will be 

given.  We also need 2 reliable 
Junior or Senior High girls to pass 
out programs on the same night.   

     Remember, before 
grades can be issued, 
students must have all 
tuition, lunch, and sports 
fees paid. Sports 
uniforms must be turned 
in. Library books must be 
accounted for. Textbooks 
will be checked in and 
assessed for damage. 
Start this process so your 
grades can be released on 
time. 



 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 


